SWAN HILL

RURAL CITY NEWS

COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS PRESENTED
T0 THE COMMUNITY ON THE
LAST FRIDAY OF EVERY MONTH

WHAT’S ON AT THE

SWAN HILL TOWN HALL

MIK MAKS MUSICAL ADVENTURES
When: Tuesday, 29 June at 10.30am

JON STEVENS — THE NOISEWORKS AND
INXS COLLECTION

When: Friday, 2 July at 7.30pm

ARJ BARKER - COMES CLEAN
When: Friday, 9 July at 7.30pm

LOVE SONG DEDICATIONS
When: Saturday, 10 July at 7.30pm

BJORN AGAIN
When: Friday, 23 July at 8pm

*Seating plans at each event are subject to change with
COVID-19 capacity restrictions

LOCAL FAMILIES FEELING RELIEVED

The long awaited George Lay Park toilets are now
open.

The new toilet block at George Lay Park had been
on the agenda for some time following an expressed
need from the community.

George Lay Park toilet block is part of $1.49 million
in improvement projects being delivered around the
municipality.

PAW-FECT DOG PARK, ON THE WAY

The off-leash dog park at Tower Hill is well underway.

A sand pathway, concrete footpaths and pads along
with bench seating have all been completed.

Drinking units and fencing works are currently
underway, with the project expected to be completed
in August.
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MAYOR IS PLAYING HIS PART IN THE
FIGHT AGAINST COVID-19

Mayor Bill Moar was doing his bit to protect our
community when he recently received his first
dose of the AstraZeneca COVID-19 vaccination.

You can check your eligibility to be vaccinated and
book an appointment online via: https://covid-
vaccine.healthdirect.gov.au/eligibility.

WEBSITE SURVEY

A website survey is currently open to assist Swan Hill
Rural City Council with the development of a shiny
new website!

Anyone can complete the survey online at the
following link: https://www.swanhill.vic.gov.au/
yoursay/

COMMUNITY GRANTS PROGRAM EXTENDED

Council has extended the submission period for both
the Event Support Fund and Community Development
fund by four weeks. The Community Grants Program
will now close on Monday,12 July at 5.00pm.

BUSINESS SUPPORT IS AVAILABLE

Local business in need of support to navigate
COVID-19 Business Support Packages can contact
our Economic Development Unit on 5032 3033 or
email ecodev@swanhill.vic.gov.au

10 YEARS OF L2P

Local Young drivers and dedicated volunteer mentors
recently gathered to celebrate the 10th Anniversary of
Swan Hill’'s TAC L2P program.

Celebrations had been rescheduled from 2020 and
made it just in time to avoid the 7-day lockdown.

Over the past decade the TAC L2P Program has:
e helped 352 Learner drivers

e assisted 115 people to gain licenses

¢ involved 82 mentors, and

¢ undergone 5000 hours of driving experience.

SOUTHERN
INFORMATION BAY First of the
Big improvements are in ng,ﬁgggk
motion at the Southern installed on
Information Bay in Swan Hill. toilet block.
The project includes i'\r:ls{:llgtij"i:e
repainting the structure to the coming
a subtle grey, replacement weeks.
of street furniture and
installation of new signs.
NETBALL CHANGE
ROOMS AT LAKE

BOGA

The new netball change
room building at the Lake
Boga Recreation Reserve
is moving forward.
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